
Nyewood CE Infant School 
Brent Road, Bognor Regis 
West Sussex PO21 5NW 

Telephone: (01243) 823283 
Fax: (01243) 841606 

office@nyewoodinf.co.uk 
www.nyewoodinf.co.uk 

Headteacher: Anna Wells MA 
 

“SMILING, CARING AND LEARNING TOGETHER ON A JOURNEY WITH GOD” 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

2 October 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Key Stage 1 Harvest Worship 

We would like to invite you to our Key Stage 1 Harvest Worship on Monday 9 October in the 
Junior School Hall at 2:30pm.  
This year we would like to support our local foodbank and so would be grateful if you could please 
bring donations into the school office from the week beginning 9 October. Please see the list below 
for items they are particularly in need of at the moment.  
 
Thank you for your support and we very much look forward to seeing you at the service. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Clare Burgess 
RE lead 
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